September 12, 1984

Mr. Henry Lenard Pittsburgh Business Times 100 Wood Street Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15222

Dear Henry:

Obviously you assigned the article on our EEDO program to the right reporter. We thought Judy's article was thoroughly professional; furthermore, she made the complex features as "user friendly" as the program itself for non-computer, non-architecturally-oriented readers.

It was certainly a plus that she is nice to work with.

Many thanks.

Regards,

BURT HILL KOSAR RITTELMANN ASSOCIATES

Jean B. Purvis

Director of Communications

JBP: lah